Urgent
Bulletin

Suspension of the Personal Responsibility Agreement (PRA) 04/07/2020
Program Impact: Cash Assistance

This Urgent Bulletin is being issued to inform staff that customers applying for Cash Assistance
(CA) benefits are not required to sign and comply with the Personal Responsibility Agreement
(PRA) while Arizona Governor Douglas Ducey’s State of Emergency Declaration is in effect.

The requirement to sign and comply with the PRA will resume at the customer’s first CA
application submitted after the Governor lifts the State of Emergency Declaration. The CA
approval notices will be modified to include this information.

Please contact the FAA Policy Support Team by phone at (602) 774-5523 or by e-mail at FAAPolicyMgmt@azdes.gov with any
questions or concerns regarding this broadcast.
Please consider the environment before printing this broadcast.
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